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PSC Commissioner Marcus Hawkins Announces Executive Assistant 
Will Advise the Commissioner on all Matters Before the PSC 

  

MADISON – Public Service Commission of Wisconsin (PSC) Commissioner Marcus Hawkins 

announced today the appointment of Mikhaila Calice as his Executive Assistant (EA). Mikhaila’s 

first day in this role is April 29. Each Commissioner at the PSC has one EA who advises on issues 

and matters before the PSC. 

 

Prior to joining the PSC, Mikhaila was a Postdoctoral Researcher in the Department of Life 

Sciences Communication at the University of Wisconsin-Madison where she conducted mixed-

methods community-engaged research that examined communication dynamics and public 

perceptions of risks related to science and technology issues such as artificial intelligence and the 

energy industry. 

 

Mikhaila received a PhD in Mass Communications from the Department of Life Sciences 

Communication and a Master of Public Affairs with a certificate in Energy Analysis and Policy 

from the La Follette School of Public Affairs at UW-Madison. She holds a Bachelor of Arts in 

Political Science and International Studies from Randolph-Macon College.  

  

More information about the Commissioners’ Office is here. More information about the 

organization of the PSC is available here. 
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https://secure-web.cisco.com/1J-HpqH7I8o3s67j9xl5IlYhSdgt_AWLWIDWgjz3EnwwJ_6HsVcXcaoTRXLoR2q8uwzUy6rr7nHBelYxFVFD-FI0ywQvBCwZc0zoAcLZGmqi-8ESC7_NkbS4O0hsx5Ralze-JfZr1YaMC060dd55oWwhFxZmY2P_0wqVTzzjjqNHU_ZOxBXeuElCp25Zf-EUt7IqUg1nrWX1BX7E_3XDt1fX0ZwWlE7I93LkBhMuPZoaSEX4D0s40NAOePxN1pvd_Z93RmjVT_DkMBAX4JFBLDMKLQ7B1VjztmY_RWY0M3ge-NqhSnnbxYzHHX6CEcxQ5760_nveaJShnpzil6VHrOChtIoF7R5gUNZyDn68cfiw/https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001h3CrDEXkVXAil5ovpQx65dAbHvQs_U6p2Qb4eVXNMpFpfoeStH0Ek0_Ues1DybJOEsAOBb7qdrClOeK4t_zJflAbzO5q0hiFTePYqni6UotF78VcdYIbk-81dVUBxoYL0fMDuNuUkCvNpVhylSjFKqL4rNzDGmsIiG2ehDdvvPCyQPhhxaFKHJG41jyKimv3%26c%3DyPKOIrY1PMSr-btZ3LplxGX-pdHhsfh82z2Reh9EGlfEIWw1aRk8Yg%3D%3D%26ch%3De5S5p3fvAEYTeyaG6YTXaSJ05SrDBRSAinWYoNxfc-x-XYU-JjQ62A%3D%3D
https://secure-web.cisco.com/1BGYhPmLhtyZLrwsp-VK5MmD_taTolTm6wginTpiZRvmH3qeHVUfY35D8kvy-omZBzx1TsFHbHXaaFslSO9BUVX4OpWRsFK5we_FjYNCgIo-Il3CbzwXBdRbBU4ioiYsBE648NYzDIeD6QCYjCDzXW2gdscM4iF8jMmxwqwy0mMD8usMGs_4UlcdPLA3NgzRG7QycNI3ix5xYpYoax2wViYDerXRHIWZIBEbDDWrq33pXvnVzmmrEN45qfvOHi5Iewe1TKqap6SbiK5yEpxcNZ2iOlvO-k6nr6vGUtaN3nAFZffxiB97Tx8ZFZnjE-GlVYF7P0nTTjgumITOyZAxiuytLn5iYyIc3DySFoXTbS2A/https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001h3CrDEXkVXAil5ovpQx65dAbHvQs_U6p2Qb4eVXNMpFpfoeStH0EkxsF5RJ1aweyeg6iaPTOOeneNmuCp7Cbr_t6WH8c4L9eUflvxygDuRcezXBdQR7ACxs_VQuOcN_cn4VD7rrIENgGKjTqJKfzT8AuG9bwhHhTkRgTcKsLBdPDRIDRWQXMmLSCipGz8O5X%26c%3DyPKOIrY1PMSr-btZ3LplxGX-pdHhsfh82z2Reh9EGlfEIWw1aRk8Yg%3D%3D%26ch%3De5S5p3fvAEYTeyaG6YTXaSJ05SrDBRSAinWYoNxfc-x-XYU-JjQ62A%3D%3D

